From: Beverley

Sent: 16 March 2025 18:56

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Land opposite Stebbing Primary School and The Downs UTT/23/2496/FUL

Ref number S62A/2025/0077

Dear Sir/Madam,

| strongly object to the above planning application.

¢ This is on very limited local grassland areas used by the community

¢ in an area of historical heritage and listed buildings

¢ will be detrimental to the many wildlife species that live in these areas

¢ the village infrastructure cannot take additional vehicles, this stretch of road is already very
dangerous, especially at school drop off/pick up times.

Yours faithfully,
Beverley Mixture





